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September 26, 2018

Amy Mistrot, Chairperson
Natick Board of Selectmen
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

Re: Eversource Electric — Grant of Location Tyler Street
Madame Chairperson & Members of the Board:

Eversource has requested a Grant of Location to relocate one (1) existing pole and anchor guy approximately 35 feet to
the north on Tyler Street. This work is necessary to accommodate a landscaping project located at 2 Tyler Street at the
owner’s request.

The Engineering Division has reviewed the proposed location and notes that there are two existing sewer force mains
and a drain line in the vicinity of the pole relocation. Representatives from the Engineering Division met on site with
Eversource Electric and the location as shown on the plans submitted should not impact the existing town utilities.

The Engineering Division does not have any objection to the Grant of Location as requested if done in accordance with
the plans dated May 24, 2018 and revised on 9/14/2018.

William E. McDowell, P.E.
Town Engineer

cc: Director of Public Works
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